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3rd April 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
End of Spring Term Arrangements  
 
Please find below the arrangements for the end of the Spring Term on Friday, 11th April at 12.30pm. 
 

• Lessons will run as normal during Periods 1 and 2. 

• There will be an extended break until 11.30am, followed by Period 3. 

• Students entitled to Free School Meals should ensure they use their full entitlement during breaktime. 
 
All students are expected to leave the school premises promptly at 12.30pm. 
 
Uniform Expectations After Easter 
We would like to thank all parents and carers for their continued support in maintaining high standards of 
uniform. at Haileybury Turnford we consider uniform to be important for two reasons:  it identifies students as 
belonging to, and being part of our school community and it makes it easier for parents and carers to insist their 
child is suitably dressed for school. After the Easter break, we expect all students to return wearing full and 
correct school uniform. During the first half of the Summer Term, all staff will be specifically focusing on ensuring 
that: 
 

• School skirts are worn at the correct length and not rolled up. 

• Shirts are tucked in neatly. 
 
If a student fails to meet these basic uniform expectations, they will receive a conduct point and will be required 
to rectify the infringement. Please note that: 
 

• A student may receive multiple conduct points for repeated uniform issues in the same day. 

• Accumulation of 6 conduct points will result in an after-school payback. 
 
Year 11 and Year 13 students only return to school on Tuesday 22nd April.  All other year groups return to school 
on Wednesday 23rd April by 8.35am. 
 
We wish all our families a safe and restful Easter holiday and look forward to welcoming students back for the 
start of the Summer Term. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mrs M Goodes 
Senior Vice Principal  
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